
 

An information booklet for children starting Reception in 
September 2025 

 

 

Welcome to Summercourt Academy 

This is your new school 

 
 

You are going to start school in September, this is a very 
exciting time. 

You will be in the Early Years Foundation Stage which is also 
known as the Reception Year. 

  



 

Class 1 
You will be in Class 1 and there will be lots of other children 

who will be starting school at the same time as you. 

These children will be your new friends. 

You will be doing lots of fun activities at school. 

 

Outdoor area Learning to read 

Balance Bikes Construction area 

Home corner  Using playdoh 
 

  



Here are some of the staff you will see 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Savage 
She is the Head of School. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Wykes 
She is your new teacher. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Norton 
She will teach you PE. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Rusted 
She is the school secretary. 

 
 
 
 
 

Jenny 
She is the school cook. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  



 

Some things you will need to bring 

School Uniform Red Book Bag 

PE Ki t Wellies 

Healthy Snack Water bottle 
 

 

We can’t wait for you to start at Summercourt Academy.  

See you soon! 


